PARENT Education Related To Being a “Food Allergy Aware District”
Did you know people die almost every day from anaphylaxis?  A life-threatening allergic reaction may cause the tongue or throat to swell quickly, making breathing difficult.  Food allergies are the most common trigger of anaphylaxis and are a growing public health problem.  A recent study found that 1 in 13 children in the U.S. suffer from a food allergy.  A history of asthma increases the risk of fatal anaphylaxis as does a previous anaphylaxis episode.  Several studies show that a mild reaction can subsequently be followed by a severe reaction when the food is ingested at a later time.  Primary risk of fatal food anaphylaxis (death) is a failure or delay in giving epinephrine.  Food induced anaphylaxis almost exclusively results from ingestion and/or oral contact with food allergen and not from exposure to skin or inhalation.    
The principles of successful food allergy management are prevention and being prepared.

District procedures are based on the principles of food allergen avoidance, including avoiding food sharing and cross-contact, and preparedness with epinephrine.  
The following information is in regards to severe food allergies.

Hand washing is key with food allergies.  Children should be asked to wash their hands before and after eating.  Research proves that washing hands with soap and water is effective; hand sanitizer DOES NOT WORK to remove nut proteins from hands.  

Parent Volunteers need to remember to wash their hands after eating any nut products.  Please do not eat nut products if you are in the student population.  We ask that nut products not be eaten during a shared snack or lunch time.  
Remind your child that we have a “no food sharing” rule for all rooms.  Before any celebration, ask your teacher if any students have food allergies that you need to be aware of.  We will not accept or serve any snack that contains whole nuts or peanut butter.
DO include food-allergic students in school activities.  Students should not be excluded from school activities solely based on their food allergy.  

The staff remains diligent about the safety of all children.  Staff members are trained to administer an EpiPen and following specific emergency care plans.  Although we are an allergy aware school, it’s important to recognize that peanut/nut products are inexpensive and a nutritious food option for many families.  As a result, FRES has developed a list of alternatives sites for children to eat peanut products safely away from food allergic children in order to meet the needs of everyone.  We educate the children yearly about food allergies and how to maintain a safe classroom.       
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